Ysgol Y Strade, @ (01554) 745100

Heol Sandy, swyddfa@strade.sirgar.sch.uk
Lianelli,

Sir Garr,

SA15 4DL,

July 13t 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Following the Education Ministers announcement on Thursday the 9% of July, it gives me the
utmost pleasure to inform you of our plans to welcome your child to Ysgol Y Strade in
September 2020.

As we were unable to continue with our usual transition plans during the Summer term,
welcoming our new Year 7 intake will be one of our main priorities in September. We have
decided to allocate a number of days at the start of the year for Year 7 pupils to become
accustomed to the school.

These are the important dates to remember:

Tuesday the 1° of September 2020 — staff only.

Wednesday the 2" of September 2020 - staff only.

Thursday the 3 of September 2020 - Year 7 and 12 pupils only.
Friday the 4t of September 2020 - Year 7 and 12 pupils only.

Some of our Year 12 students will be chosen as mentors for Year 7 classes and will work
closely with them throughout the school year.

For more information regarding school uniform, equipment etc please click on the link
below.
https://bit.ly/ManylionBl7Medi2020

We kindly ask you to complete the following form so that we can contact you over the
summer if the need arises. All in information will be stored securely and held in the strictest
confidence.

https://bit.ly/bl7gwyb

We will be sharing further information on our website and social media platforms over the
next few weeks. In the meantime, if you have any queries or questions before the end of this
term, please contact Miss Catrin Hughes, Head of Year 7 or Mrs Heulwen Jones, Assistant
Headteacher.

Yn gywir
Mr Geoff Evans

Headteacher.
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